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Burnett Oil Co., Inc.
Burnett Plaza-Suite 1500
801 Cherry Street-Unit #9
Fort Worth, TX 76102

Mr. Arline,

In response to your letter dated July 07,2009 the C-104 for the Gissler B #50 (API #30-
015-36783) is being held due to an incomplete well file. In reviewing the well file for the
above mentioned site it came to my attention that there is no pit permit on file. In order
to process the C-104, a C-144 pit permit and closure form must be on file. Once the pit
permit and closure are provided, as well as Burnett Oil Co., Inc. meeting compliance
criteria, the C-104 will be approved.

The lack of a pit permit is a serious matter. In the future please make sure that all the
necessary paperwork is in place before drilling commences.

Your attention in providing the required paperwork is appreciated. Should you have
questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Jacqui Reeves
NMOCD
District Il Geologist

Oil Conservation Division
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